	Collection:
	British Columbia Anti-Tuberculosis Society



	Description:
	These records were donated to the Faculty of Medicine by Anne Ironside who obtained them from her father, Dr. Kincaid. The latter was Provincial Director of TB control from 1951-1971. These records were given to Dr. Kincaid by Dr. C.H. Vrooman (d. 1951), former Superintendent of Tranquille (until 1918) and former secretary of the Anti-Tuberculosis Society. The Society originally ran Tranquille; in 1921 the Province took it over and the Society was disbanded. The present Lung Association was not started until 1936.


	Dates:
	1904-1920


	Location:
	Memorial Room Ext – rear shelves 


	Items:
	12 cm of textual records


	Notes:
	For the history of the Society see the BC Lung Association


	Inventory:


Item 1

Minute book of the Board of Directors and Executive Committee.
Item 2

Minute book of the Court of Governors B.C. Anti-Tuberculosis Society
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